From

The Additional Chief Secretary to Govt. Haryana,
Finance Department.

To

1.All the Heads of Department in Haryana.
2. All DDOs in Haryana.

Memo no. 2/2/2004-WM(3)

Dated Chandigarh, the 9,10.2018
i\

Subject: Regarding overdue loan instalment of employees.

Reference on the subject noted above.

[t has been noticed by the Finance Department that there are large number of

employees whose instalment of Principal/interest from their loan account with Punjab
National Bank has not been deducted by DDOs concerned.
2. You are, therefore, requested to direct all DDOs, working under your control to
make timely deduction/recovery/correction regarding loan instalment of the employees
immediately. If the loan instalments of employees are not deducted within time i.e on
monthly basis, then the FD will be constrained to stop the salary of October paid in
November of concerned DDOs till the default amount is recovered and deposited in
Government Receipt Head “0070- Administrative Service (0070-Administrative Service
(0070-60-800-94-51-Recoveries of overpayments). All DDOs were already directed to
recover the default amount from the employees vide FD's letter No. 3/2/2017-WM(3)
dated 20.3.2018.

g ! This letter can be downloaded from www.finhry.gov.in.

Joint Secretary Fpance
for the Additional Chief Secretary to Govt Haryana,

Finance Departmenty
o\ AR



